

Season's greetings to you and yours!

Best wishes for a wonderful holiday season with family and friends from the Accounting & Financial Women's Alliance Mesa East Valley Chapter!

We have lots of great events planned in the next few weeks and hope you will be able to join us.

We will be skipping the CPE this month and enjoying a wine tasting and bottling experience at Su Vino Winery located at 7035 E. Main Street #10 in Scottsdale on Tuesday December 13th. Plan to arrive by 6:00. Please note that cheese and fruit will be served but not dinner.

Gifts for the Save the Family holiday gift drive can be turned in that night as they will need to be dropped off soon after our meeting.

We also have a fun and relaxing evening scheduled for Wednesday December 21st at Macayo's Depot Cantina located at 300 S Ash Ave in Tempe from 5:00 - 7:00. Our AFWA National President Linda Harris will be in town and is excited to spend the evening visiting with our members. No RSVP required, you are welcome to spend a few minutes or a few hours with us during Happy Hour.

January 17th will be our Annual Tax Update with the IRS and AZDOR at Dobson's Restaurant in Mesa. Plan to arrive by 5:00 for the first CPE session followed by dinner and the second hour of CPE and business meeting. Registration will be open later this month.

I hope you will take advantage of all that AFWA offers and make the most of 2017! Season's Greetings and Happy New Year!

Sincerely,
Laura Mangan, Membership Director
AFWA Mesa East Valley Chapter
www.mesaeastvalleyafwa.org
chapter@mesaeastvalleyafwa.org



Accounting and Financial Women's Alliance | PO Box 41294, Mesa, AZ 85274

<u>Unsubscribe</u>

<u>Update Profile</u> | <u>About our service provider</u> Sent by afwamev@gmail.com in collaboration with



Try it free today